[image: ]

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(420) 664-1160 ● TTY (420) 586-8203


[bookmark: _GoBack]January 31, 2014



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE: 	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. 3rd Generation Movers and Hauling 
	Commission Staff’s Response to Request for Payment Arrangements
	Docket TV-120900

Dear Mr. King:

On January 31, 2014, 3rd Generation Movers and Hauling (3rd Generation) contacted the commission in response to the Notice of Intent to Send to Collections, Penalty Assessment, in the above-referenced docket. 3rd Generation requested payment arrangements of $420 every month, until the company pays its $2,100 penalty assessment in full. Commission staff supports 3rd Generation’s request for monthly payments of $420, as follows:

1. The first $420 payment is due no later than February 15, 2014.
2. The second $420 payment is due no later than March 15, 2014.
3. The third $420 payment is due no later than April 15, 2014.
4. The fourth $420 payment is due not later than May 15, 2014.
5. The fifth $420 payment is due not later than June 15, 2014.

If 3rd Generation does not pay the entire penalty in full by 5:00 p.m. on June 15, 2014, the commission may cancel 3rd Generation’s household goods permit.
 
Sincerely,



Sharon Wallace, Assistant Director
Consumer Protection and Communications
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